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CAQ Professional Judgment Resource 

The Center for Audit Quality (CAQ) today issued the Professional Judgment Resource, designed to 
provide auditors with an example of a decision-making process to facilitate important auditing and 
accounting judgments in a professionally skeptical manner. 

The Resource is aimed at assisting auditors who are responding to judgment challenges arising from 
the increasing complexity of business transactions, the increasing focus on estimates, and other highly 
subjective elements. 

The Professional Judgment Resource outlines an example of a decision-making process grounded in 
essential actions that include identifying and defining the issue and reviewing and completing 
documentation and rationale for the conclusion. Additionally, the Resource identifies several of the more 
common judgment tendencies and traps that can potentially lead to auditor bias and weaken 
professional skepticism, and includes illustrative examples of these tendencies, as well as strategies to 
avoid them. 

While the Resource was developed with auditors in mind, it can be a useful tool for all capital markets 
participants.  

Stay Informed 

As a member of the Center for Audit Quality (CAQ), you will receive timely communication of important regulatory and legislative 
developments related to the public company auditing environment through our Alerts and Public Policy Monitor. We welcome your 
feedback. Questions or comments can be submitted to CAQ staff by e-mail: center@theCAQ.orgor by phone: 1-888-817-3277. 
Have a technical inquiry? Please visit our technical inquiry resource.  
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